
Newsletter Date — 16th December 2021 

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

School reopens to pupils on Wednesday 5th January 2022 as we have 
a TD Day Tuesday 4th January 2022 

End of term update 
 

We are almost at the end of another challenging year. We hope 
next year that we can return to some sort of ‘normality’ and I am 
very grateful for your support during these times of continuous 
change.  

 

It just remains for me to say that we all hope you have a happy and peaceful 
break. Stay safe and we will look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 

Susan Smith 

Headteacher 

  

 

If your child develops Covid symptoms within 48hrs of  finishing school and subse-
quently has a positive test (or has a non-symptomatic positive test within 48hrs) 
please contact the school in the normal way via the 
officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk email address. If you do need to contact us 
at this time please: 

 Mark the subject line “Covid—URGENT” 

 Give your child’s name and class 

 The date the symptoms started, date of the test and result. 

This account will only be monitored for Covid related correspondence. Obviously, if 
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Can you please ensure that all correspondence is sent to  
officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The BIG little Nativity 

The Year 1 parents had a lovely treat this week when they were invited in-

to school to watch the Nativity play performed by Classes 3 and 4. The 

children’s hard work rehearsing during the last few weeks resulted in two 

great performances. We’re sure all those who watched it would agree and 

that you were proud of what they had achieved. 

 
Please remember to order your child's dinners 
on School Gateway in time for their return to 
school on Wednesday 5th January 2022. Din-
ners need to be ordered by midnight 2 days be-
fore the day required (eg: by midnight Monday 
for Wednesday, midnight Tuesday for Thurs-
day, midnight Wednesday for Friday etc)  


